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Preparedness for disaster is vital to saving lives, protecting property, and enabling 

first responders to perform effectively and safely. HB 2151 will enhance disaster 

preparedness for a seismic event, which could happen any day now. Let’s not delay: 

advance preparedness is as important as post-event response. Please pass HB 2151 

out of committee to fund planning efforts for a seismic event. 

 

Scott Shurtleff 

SW Portland 

 


